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Cat he ri ne 0' Keeff e 

From: Catherine O'Keeffe 

Sent: 21 March 2006 17:14 

To: 'AOShea@duchas.ie' 

Subject: A new waste application with an EIS 

Dear Aoife 
A review waste application was received 14/03/06 from ONYX Ireland Limited, Reg. No: 177-3 located in 
Carrignard, Six Cross Roads Business Park, Waterford City, it was accompanied by an EIS. 
Regards 
Catherine O'Keeffe 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Headquarters 
P. 0. Box 3,000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 
053 91 60600 
e-mail c. okeeffe@kLwa. ie 
web wzww.epa.ie @ 

22/03/2006 


